Dear BAJS Membership,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please let me introduce myself. My name is Mara Patessio and I am the new Executive Secretary at BAJS. I look forward to working with all of you, and if I can be helpful in any way please do not hesitate to contact me. I am very lucky that Lynn, who has been the BAJS Secretary for so many years, has kindly agreed to shadow me for some time. I could not ask for a better teacher and I am sure that the transition will be a smooth one.

All the best,
Mara

